
DASNR Faculty Council Meeting Minutes 
October 14, 2003 

 
 

Members present: Marcia Tilley, Greg Bell, Glenn Brown, Dwayne Cartmell, 
Nurhan Dunford, Sam Fuhlendorf, Joyce Jones, Brian Kahn, Clint Krehbiel, Notie 
Lansford, Phil Mulder, Marie Petracek, and Nathan Walker. 
 
Members Absent:Steve Hallgren and David Lalman.  
 
DASNR Faculty Council met at 2:00 p.m. in 410 Ag Hall to discuss what actions, 
if any, Council may take in regard to the division re-organization.  A position 
statement from the faculty of Entomology and Plant Pathology was presented to 
council (Appendix A). Council felt more information is required from the Deans’ 
office about the expected accomplishments, purpose, and goals of the DASNR 
reorganization.  A resolution was unanimously passed stating "We recommend 
that no formal or informal proposal concerning Divisional reorganization be made 
to the Board of Regents until there has been adequate discussion with faculty who 
will be impacted by their (the Deans’) recommendation.".  To acquire more 
information, council submitted several questions (Appendix B) to the Deans’ 
office on October 15, 2003 and asked that written responses to the questions be 
returned to the council prior to our next meeting.  On October 15, 2003, the 
Council requested a meeting with the Deans and Associate Deans to discuss 
issues related to the reorganization proposal. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 
 
Nathan Walker 
AFC Secretary 
2003-2004  

 


